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22 March 2023 - Mr. Narit Therdsteerasukdi, Secretary General of the Thailand Board of Investment (BOI) gave
a speech about "BOI benefits for auto parts manufacturers" at the Thai Auto-Parts Manufacturers Association
(TAPMA)’s Annual Meeting. The speech covered the BOI’s New Investment Promotion Strategy, the BOI’s measure to
promote the electric vehicle industry, as well as measures to upgrade manufacturing to Smart and Sustainable Industry
standards, especially in areas related to the reduction of carbon emissions through energy conversion, environmental

impact reduction, machine modification and automation and the use of digital technology in operations.



